
From:  Patricia Bernard <mainemama@hotmail.com> 

To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> 

Date:  6/30/2015 5:57 PM 

Subject:  RE: Final submissions for Jewish Community Center at 1342 Congress Street 

 

Thanks for getting back to me. 

 

I had assumed that since they were having child care over there, they wouldn't let us drive around their 

building.  If we can still do that then it's not a problem.  Do you know if when my grandchildren visit we 

could use the playground? 
 

I have totally lost control of my yard, the invasive vines and other stuff are winning and spreads over to 

their property and I can't stop it.  The other issue is that when my neighbors put up their stockade fence, 

we lost a lot of sunlight in the back and another one would make gardening, what little I do, impossible. 
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(Note-  Ms Bernard has raised a number of questions about the congestion and other issues but it appears the height of the fence is the one most directly of concern.  J Fraser, Planner)
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